
Edward John Oconnell /Admin 

09/07/2006 02:07 PM

To Arthur Shertzer/Admin@SUNYSB, Edward John 
Oconnell/Admin@SUNYSB, John Schmidt/Affl@SUNYSB, 
Michael Zweig/CAS@SUNYSB, Pamela 

cc UUP@SUNYSB, Sharon Hines/Affl@SUNYSB, Edward 
Hines/UHMC@SUNYSB, Donald Pisani/UHMC@SUNYSB, 
Carol Gizzi/UHMC@SUNYSB, Carole 

bcc

Subject Fw: Stony Brook University & Habitat for Humanity + 
UNIONS 

Dear Union Brothers and Sisters :

Just a reminder >>>  there is plenty of time  left to connect with this very worthwhile Charity event ,, 

Habitat of Suffolk is building its 100 Home  and SBU will be building a Home for Homecoming this year 

Please Post   >>> 

Call me if you have any questions about the event  (2-9674) 

Ed 

Edward J. O'Connell
Radiation Protection Services (RPS)
(631) 632-9674
Fax (631) 632-9683
EOConnell@notes.sunysb.edu
----- Forwarded by Edward John Oconnell/Admin on 09/07/2006 02:02 PM -----

Edward John Oconnell /Admin 

08/30/2006 11:09 AM To Arthur Shertzer/Admin@SUNYSB, Edward John 
Oconnell/Admin@SUNYSB, John Schmidt/Affl@SUNYSB, 
Michael Zweig/CAS@SUNYSB, Pamela 
Wolfskill/CEAS@SUNYSB, Warren 
Randall/Admin@SUNYSB, Willa Smith/CEAS@SUNYSB, 
Gary Marker/CAS@SUNYSB, Aaron 
Godfrey/CAS@SUNYSB, Allegra De 
Laurentiis/CAS@SUNYSB, Charles 
Mcateer/Admin@SUNYSB, Charles 
Wrigley/Admin@SUNYSB, David Maynard/Prov@SUNYSB, 
Edward Quinn/CAS@SUNYSB, Frank 
Anshen/CAS@SUNYSB, Fred Gardaphe/CAS@SUNYSB, 
Gary Marker/CAS@SUNYSB, Georges 
Fouron/CAS@SUNYSB, John Schmidt/Affl@SUNYSB, Jose 
Feliciano/CAS@SUNYSB, Judith Wishnia/CAS@SUNYSB, 
Lynn A. Davis/Admin@SUNYSB, Michael 
Zweig/CAS@SUNYSB, Pam Burris/CAS@SUNYSB, Pamela 
Wolfskill/CEAS@SUNYSB, Paul Siegel/CEAS@SUNYSB, 
Richard Laskowski/CAS@SUNYSB, Sara 
Lutterbie/CAS@SUNYSB, Sarah Battaglia/CAS@SUNYSB, 
Srtege@aol.com, WISHNIA@mail.chem.sunysb.edu, Bushra 
Butt/Lib@SUNYSB, Catherine Costanzo/CAS@SUNYSB, 
CHARTERR@aol.com, Colleen Wallahora/CAS@SUNYSB, 
David Ecker/DoIT@SUNYSB, Dawn 



Svoboda/Prov@SUNYSB, DrBill01@mac.com, 
frankcerk@earthlink.net, F.Jason Torre/Lib@SUNYSB, 
James Hart/DoIT@SUNYSB, Karen 
Weisberg/DoIT@SUNYSB, Marlene 
Brennan/Prov@SUNYSB, Nancy Lannak/Grad@SUNYSB, 
Nicholas Koridis/Admin@SUNYSB, Paula Di 
Pasquale/CAS@SUNYSB, Richard 
Hintze/Admin@SUNYSB, Stephen Larese/CAS@SUNYSB, 
Edward Drummond/UHMC@SUNYSB

cc UUP@SUNYSB, Sharon Hines/Affl@SUNYSB, Edward 
Hines/UHMC@SUNYSB, Donald Pisani/UHMC@SUNYSB, 
Carol Gizzi/UHMC@SUNYSB, Carole 
Manning/UHMC@SUNYSB, tina.mannning@stonybrook.edu, 
Ellen Hopkins/Prov@SUNYSB, Carlos Vidal/HSC@SUNYSB

Subject Stony Brook University & Habitat for Humanity + UUP 

Dear UUP Brothers and Sisters :

I am writing to the UUP leadership requesting help in getting the word out for SBU to build its  5th Habitat 
for Humanity Home for a deserving LI family .  This is just a quick note to let you know that we are very  
busy pushing the October  4, 2006 Golf Outing & the Corporate Sponsorships levels . The plan is to 
continue to work the phones over the next four weeks /nonstop.  FYI e-mail attachments and the quick  
Habitat web connect are enclosed for your review .

                

Golf Outing details are also available at :   http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/habitat/habevents.shtml 

In addition, Mariana Savoca,  came up with the $Fund-Raiser$  idea of putting together a Photo  / Quote 
presentation as a special tribute to this year 's Golf Outing Honoree, Dr Fred Preston.  I would 
appreciate your spreading all these Fund -Raiser vehicles through your departments and various  
contacts. Be sure to call me (2-9674) or Alan Leiken (4-3243) if you have any questions or need more  
information. 

Your Friend of Fred (FOF) invite follows below,

 Ed O'Connell, 
   HFH Golf Outing Co-Chair

==============================================================================
=====================   

Dear Friends of Fred  (FOF): UUP Brothers and Sisters  

Greetings!

Dr. Fred Preston is being honored at this year's SBU Habitat Golf Outing, taking place Wednesday 
October 4, 2006.   

As you probably know, Fred was instrumental in arranging for Stony Brook's involvement with Habitat for 
Humanity and under his leadership, we raised funds for and built four homes for deserving local families.  
In retirement, Fred is still active with Habitat for Humanity in Texas. 



We're putting together a slide show of photos and messages from Fred's friends. 

Would you be willing to support the event, and Habitat, with: 
- a digitized photo of Fred from your collection (.jpeg format pls)* 
- a short message for inclusion in the slide show 
- a donation of any amount to Habitat for Humanity in honor of Fred Preston.** 
          - you may also wish to consider participating in the golf outing either as a player or sponsor. 
          - Golf Outing details are available at:   http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/habitat/habevents.shtml 

Your consideration and generous spirit are appreciated. Feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions. 

Thanks for all the work you are doing in helping SBU build its 5th Home,

Ed O'Connell, 
HFH Golf Outing Co-Chair

Edward J. O'Connell
Radiation Protection Services (RPS)
(631) 632-9674
Fax (631) 632-9683
EOConnell@notes.sunysb.edu

==============================================================================
==
** Checks should be made payable to: SBF 951300 Habitat for Humanity 
* Deadline for photo submission:  September 15, 2006 

Send your photos, messages and checks to: 
Joyce Guglielmo 
Career Center - Stony Brook University 
W-0550 Melville Library 
Stony Brook NY 11794-3363 
joyce.guglielmo@stonybrook.edu 

===============================================================================
==


